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Please Return Your Overdue Items. Did you know? Our outside book drop is open! This is a great 
time to ‘clean house’ and return any overdue library items, while we are not charging late fees. 
 

Make an Appointment, and Come On In! We continue to offer outside pickup of items, if that is your 
preference, but you are also welcome to come in and browse. See our website for open hours and procedures, 
and thank you for your continued support and for following the rules. We all share the goal of keeping our 
community safe and preventing the spread of COVID-19, so that we may return to ‘normal’ sooner.  
 

A Reminder: Please do not reserve a library item if you plan on being away on vacation, especially if the 
item is being sent from another library. It’s unfair to have items sitting on the holds shelf for any length of time 
while other patrons are waiting for them. 

 

ZOOM Book Discussion: “The Storied Life of A.J. Fikry,” by Gabrielle Zavin 

Thursday, Sept. 3, 7:00 to 8:00 p.m. 
 

Email the library at bentley@biblio.org to register for this program, to receive the log-in 
information, and to reserve your copy of this delightful book. The discussion will be led by John 
Valeri of Portland, Conn.  

 

Free Dr. Seuss Book with Craft Kit 

While supplies last, children who contact the library for summer reading material will receive a free 
copy of the Dr. Seuss book, “Gerald McBoing-Boing,” along with a fun craft kit. 

 

Attn: High School Students -- We’re Hiring! 

The town of Bolton is currently accepting applications for up to two part-time Library Page positions at 
Bentley Memorial Library. Each page will work two evenings (Monday through Thursday) from 6 p.m. to 8 
p.m. and every other Saturday from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. Pay will be $12.00 per hour. Applicants must be at least 
16 years of age. Job description and application forms are available on the town website at 
bolton.govoffice.com/employment or by calling the selectmen’s office at 860-649-8066 x6111. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

SUMMER CONCERT SERIES 2020: On the Bolton Town Green Gazebo across from the library 

 

Social Distancing Guidelines:  Masks are required  Keep your blankets 15 feet apart  100 people maximum 
 No public bathrooms available; plan accordingly. 
 

Current executive orders from the governor must be followed in regard to social distancing and outdoor 
events, or the Summer Concert Series will be canceled! 
 

Acoustic Anomaly 

Wednesday, Aug. 19, from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. 
 

Rock Solid Alibi 

Wednesday, Aug. 26, from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. (new date) 
 

Night Shift Band 

Wednesday, Sept. 2, from 6:00 to 7:30 p.m. (new date) 
 

The Summer Concert Series is brought to you by the Bolton Recreation Department. 
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